
Subject: Meeting Request - Intro Coffee
From: Laura Hill <laura.hill@lacity.org>
Date: 01/02/2018 01:35 PM
To: Lparker@sanpedrobid.com

Hi Lorena,

Happy New Year!

We had the chance to meet briefly back in June during Yoshimura's mural
unveiling and I have been meaning to follow up. I work on the Councilmember's
policy team, but in my previous position I worked with a BID in Downtown LA and
have since taken an interest in them. Particularly now that the Councilman has
been assigned to the Economic Development Committee, I am getting to know
the leaders who contribute to our local economic vitality. 

Would you be available to sit down with me for a more proper introduction? I
would love to learn more about you, the SPBID, upcoming projects, etc. 

Thursdays work best for me to come to San Pedro. Let me know a couple of
dates and times that work for you and we'll go from there.

Looking forward to working more closely with one another. Thanks!

Best,
LH

--
Laura M. Hill
Legislative Deputy
Office of Councilman Joe Buscaino
Council District 15
City of Los Angeles
200 N Spring St Rm 410
Los Angeles, CA 90012
o: (213) 473-7015
f: (213) 626-5431 
laura.hill@lacity.org
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